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September 22, 2020 
 

THE 40th ANNUAL TERRY FOX RUN 
 
 

 On FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, the students of Coast Meridian 
Elementary will be showing their support for the Terry Fox 
Foundation by participating in a Terry Fox walk/run on our school 
grounds.  We are very proud to be continuing the legacy of one of 

our greatest heroes!   Each class or cohort will run on the school 
grounds at their own designated time.  Unfortunately, we cannot 
have parents join us this year. 
 
We are asking parents, family members and friends to donate online 
at: 
 

http://www.terryfox.ca/CoastMeridianElementary 

 
All money donated goes directly to the Terry Fox Foundation.   

 
Please note, when you donate $20 or more you will receive a tax 
receipt directly from the Terry Fox Foundation.  Coast Meridian 
Elementary will be forwarding all monies received to the Terry Fox 
Foundation. 
  
 
  

Thank you for your support. 
Coast Meridian Staff 
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